
Faith Courage Love
Faith to move forward in confidence and succeed.

Courage to make a difference in the world every day.
Love one another as God loves us.

Parent Newsletter 03.03.2023

Website - www.roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk
Facebook - Roecliffe CE Primary School

Twitter - @roecliffeschool

Dear parent / carer

We hope that you have enjoyed a good week! Please read on for our news….

● World Book Day 2023
Congratulations and thank you to all our staff and pupils who dressed up as book
characters - you all looked amazing and we enjoyed a busy week of ‘all things reading’: the
Readathon, meeting Michael Morpurgo remotely, World Book day, ‘Books and Breakfast’ and
the Book Swap!
Don’t forget to send your sponsorship money for the Readathon to:

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/world-book-day-2023/

● Parent consultations
Parent consultations are taking place during the week beginning 27th March. If any parents
have not booked their parent consultation slot, please do so as soon as possible on Arbor.
We are providing face to face appointments in school but if you wish to have a remote
consultation meeting, please notify Vicky Harris in the office with the email address you
wish us to use for the Google Meet meeting.

● Class 3 swimming (summer term)
Class 2 children have taken part in swimming lessons throughout the autumn and spring
terms. In the summer term, Class 3 will take part in swimming lessons and we would like to
remind Class 3 parents to provide consent for their child and make their voluntary
contribution for swimming lessons on Arbor.

● Wellbeing Champions
Our Wellbeing Champions, Betsy, MiLosz, Will M and Isla, are going to be busy in the next
few weeks as we launch our Star Jump Challenge next Thursday. Class 2 and Class 3 will
also be taking part in a Healthy Schools remote workshops next Tuesday when they will
prepare a snack with Phunky Foods and learn how to use their garden to produce healthy
fruit and vegetables. On Monday Phunky Foods will be teaching Class 3 all about

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/world-book-day-2023/


● FORCES News
GOAL POST NET AND LEAVERS HOODIES
FORCES are very pleased to have purchased a new net for a recently gifted goal post that is
now in our playground. This should hopefully be delivered today so get ready all you
football fanatics you can soon be playing football to your heart's content !
FORCES have also just paid the invoice for 11 leavers’ hoodies soon to be winging their way
to our very excited Year 6s .... You'll soon be able to spot them all a mile off as they wear their
very colourful hoodies around the school!
CONGRATULATIONS and GOOD LUCK to all our Year 6s who this week had their secondary
school places confirmed!

BAG2SCHOOL
Apologies but we have been informed that our Bag2school collection will now take place on FRIDAY 10TH
MAY and NOT next Friday as previously advertised. Please continue clearing out all those cupboards and
drawers for the new date.

MOTHERS AND OTHERS SHOP
Our popular 'Mother's and Others shop' will be returning for just one day only on TUESDAY
14TH MARCH. Letters have gone out with your children in hard copy form and via email.
Please note the cut-off date for orders is next Friday 10th March this is to enable us to shop
for gifts in plenty of time.

We always need help at the events we run. Many hands make light work so if you are able to
help out with our Mothers and Others shop on the morning of Tuesday 14th March please
drop us an email.
For up to date information about our fundraising events please join our Facebook page
"Roecliffe FORCES" or contact feel free to contact us by email forcesroecliffe@outlook.com

Winning house this week
Congratulations to South for achieving the most house points this week!

Positive Learning Behaviours (PLB) Awards
Congratulations to these superstar children who have been awarded the PLB
award this week. Our PLB which we are focussing on this half-term is ‘I am
resilient’.

Class 1 - Luca
Class 2 - Tahlia
Class 3 - Sadie

We wish you a very enjoyable weekend!
Mrs Briggs



Diary Dates

Monday 27th - Thursday 30th March Parent Consultations

Monday 27th - Tuesday 28th March Year 6 Bikeability

BAGS2SCHOOL BAGS2SCHOOL collection

Friday 31st March 9:15am Easter Service at St Mary's Church (parents welcome)

Tuesday 9th May -Friday 12th May Year 6 SATS

Monday 12th June Year 1 Phonics Check week

Thursday 6th July Class 3 Production

Friday 7th July Year 6 Leavers Service - Ripon Cathedral

Wednesday 12th July -Friday 14th July Class 3 residential trip to Marrick Priory


